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Safety Drills Policy 

Preparation for emergency situations is important for the safety and security of all members of 
Hope Academy.  Regular safety drills provide training for emergency response when danger to 
the health and safety of the members of the school community arises.  A record of each drill 
will be kept on file in the school office.  The Principal will ensure that the following safety drills 
are conducted in each school year as stated: 

Fire Drill: Three fire drills in the fall and three fire drills in the spring.  

Tornado Drill: One tornado drill in the fall. 

Lockdown:  Two lockdown drills, one in the fall and one in the spring. 

 

(Procedures to enact these drills will be developed once Hope Academy is operational and 
occupying various rooms in the building.) 

 


